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Dear Commissioners and Building Department Staff,

T'have been a resident of EDC/Shingle Springs(Cameron Estates) for 32 years. During that time I have
had several occasions to visit the Animal Services facilities at their various locations. I fully support the
proposal to relocate Animal Services to what will be a larger and hopefully permanent facility. Concern
was expressed to me by a few acquaintances that it would be noisy and smelly, especially if it houses
larger animals. Never have the prior facilities been "smelly" when I've visited, and I don't anticipate it
would be any "smellier" than the privately owned horse pastures here in Cameron Estates. As for the
noise, I don't think the shelter animals will contribute much, if any, that would be significant enough to
disturb local residents (unless, like me, they feel very sorry for the lost or homeless animals). Since the
shelter will be so close to me, I hope to volunteer to help with the care of the animals.

s/Barbara Bania

PO Box 1818
Shingle Springs, CA 95682-1818
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